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Alexander Gunyon

From: Bruce Robinson 
Sent: 03 June 2024 08:25
To: Consultations
Subject: Brooklands Farm Development Plan Chapter 3 policy W4

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

I write to you as I object to the plans submitted for the above development.  
 
Whitstable is a small, quiet seaside town and allows for a good quality of life.  
 
With the increase of demands on our infrastructure from new developments like Whitstable Heights our services are 
no able to cope. Waiting times or lack of service have worsen since the Pandemic and the cut back on funding from 
Government. 
 
We already have raw sewage in the ocean that affects our famous oysters and seaside attractions. More houses will 
mean more people that will need healthcare, dentists, water and waste services. More cars will add to the 
already congested roads in Whitstable and surrounding areas.   
 
More demands for water will lead to more and longer hosepipe bans. 
 
If we keep building on Agricultural land we will become a nation relying on imports to feed us and that will mean 
higher prices for food.  
 
We are stretched now to get appointments for healthcare and other services and allowing this development will 
only compound these issues. 
 
Therefore I object to this development. 
 
C Bruce Robinson 
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